
 

            POINSETTIA DONATION  
 

We are now receiving donations for our Christmas display of poinsettias. We will be purchasing 36 poinsettias 
this year. Poinsettias can be ordered for Trinity shut-ins, as well as for those who wish to take a plant home 
after Christmas worship. If there are more than 36 poinsettia donations, the funds will go to our 2024 offering  
benevolence, Heart River Bridges of Hope. Poinsettia donations are $17. All donations and accompanying  
dedications will be listed in the Christmas bulletins & E-News. Turn this & your payment into the office or 

offering basket by Monday, December 16th. THANK YOU! 

                                 
                  I would like to take a poinsettia home.  

                  I would like to give a poinsettia to a shut-in or leave my plant at the church. 

  

My gift is in memory of: ____________________________________________________________ 

OR my gift is in honor of: ___________________________________________________  

Given by: _____________________________________________________________________                                         

Amount Paid: ______________ 


